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7 August 1981 AUG 1 01981
Q. C. o
N.M. 0il Conservation Commission ARTESIA, OFFICE

P.0O. Drawer DD
Artesia, N.M. 88210

Attn: Mr. William Gresset

Re: Approval of change of operator-
McClay 11&12
Schnieder #1

Dear Mr. Gresset:

Please find enclosed for your approval documents reflecting the
change of operator of the above named producing wells located
in Eddy County.

My earlier conversation with your office indicated that the filing
of these documents was necessary before the actual change of
operator could be approved. A plugging bond on the Federal lease,
Schnieder #1 has already been forwarded to your office by the
Dunagan Insurance Agency here in Carlsbad.

I appreciate your assistance in this matter. In the event I need
to do anything further please let me know.

Truly Yours
JAMES W. KLIPSTINE
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